
 

Authorization Letter from  
Original Applicant  

 

 
 

 

Date: October. 23, 2017 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Janam Technologies LLC to apply the 

FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to POINTMOBILE CO., 

LTD, FCC ID: V2X-PM66W, granted on 10/02/2017. The equipment is electrically 

identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, technical 

information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the 

changed equipment. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Signature:  

 

Name: Wilson Park 

 

Title: General Manager 

 

Contact Information: POINTMOBILE CO.,LTD 

B-9F, Kabul Great Valley 32 Digital-ro 9-gil, Geumcheon-gu Seoul South Korea 153-709 

 

 


